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Opening Day 

Friday March 19th! 
 

The Harvest Golf Club is excited to begin the 2021 
golf season. Please note that we are still under 

Covid-19 protocols.  
  

 It is requested that you arrive no more than 30 minutes prior 

to your tee time. 

 Only 3 people will be permitted  in the Golf Shop at one time. 

 Bunker Rakes/Ball Washers are still not available.  

 On course water coolers are still not available. 

 In order to avoid touching the flag stick, foam insert will be in 

the cup again this season. 

 To ensure speed of play and promote social distancing, 

continual putting is still in effect. 
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Golf Shop 

 

 Open 1 hour 

prior to first tee 

time 

 

March 19th - 28th  

 

7:30am 

 

March 29th - April 

4th   



 Putting green and chipping area are still limited to 6 people at 

one time. 

 Hand Sanitizing stations are provided in the Golf Shop, 

Clubhouse, Practice Facility, and Men's & Ladies locker rooms. 

 Social distancing still in effect. 

 If anyone in your home is experiencing any flu like symptoms 

you should remain home and not visit the golf club. 

  
New Dress Code 

 
Please click here to review. 

  
Frost Delay Warnings 

 
Please be aware that with the possibility of frost 
due to cold overnight temperatures the month 

March and April; frost delays may occur without 
warning. 

  
People Mover 

 
The people mover (parking lot pickup) will not be 
operational for the first two weeks of the season, 
we recommend to use Bag drop  for assistance. 

 
On Course Washrooms 

 

 

7:00am 

 

 

Practice 

Facility 

 

Monday 7:30am - 

6pm 

Tuesday  7:30am - 

6pm 

Wednesday 7:30am - 

6pm 

Thursday 7:30am - 

6pm 

Friday 7:30am - 6pm 

Saturday 7:30am - 

6pm 

Sunday 7:30am - 6pm 

 

 

Masa's Grill  

 

 Open 1 hour 

prior to first tee 

time 

 

March 19th - 28th  

 

7:30am 

 

March 29th - April 

4th  

 

7:00am 



The on-course washrooms will be closed for 
the start the season. They should be operational 

for the week of March 29th onward. 
(If timing changes occur you will be notified) 

  
 

 
Maintenance Projects 

 
Bunker project is expected to be ongoing for 

approximately the next 30 days, or until sand 
material becomes available.   

(Sand supply from Salmon Arm Quarry) 
 

Small repair areas throughout the golf course are 
expected to be sodded by the first week of April, 

or based on irrigation water availability.  
   

 

  
Masa’s Grill 

 
Masa’s Grill open 7 days per week 

 Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner 
Effective Friday March 19th. 

Please click here to view the full menu. 
 

Friday Night Prime Rib 
 

 

Please refer to you 

member booklet to 

familiarize yourself with 

the hours of operation 

 

  

 

  



 
Saturday Chef's Plate 

This weeks feature: Halibut 
   



 

Please contact 

Food & Beverage Manager  



Ryan Brown 

to book your reservation 

250-862-3177 

rbrown@harvestgolf.com 

  

 

  
Corporate Program 

 
 We offer a corporate program for staff uniforms, 

team apparel, tournament gifts or logoed golf 
balls. 

please contact  
Mr. Wayne Ryder,  rmi9@shaw.ca 

   
 

 
  

   

     

 


